STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1306 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.. P.O. Box 47250 © Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(366) 664-T160 = TTY (360 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-101403

December 8, 2010

Jay Higgins

400 Hookahi Street,
Wailuku, Hawaii, 96793
Dear Mr. Higgins:

RE: 2010 Master Meter System Inspection — Knotty Pine Apartments

On November 30, 2010 we received correspondence from you via email stating Knotty Pines
Apartments is still in the process of getting cost estimates to eliminate the existing master meter
system. You further noted that once you have evaluated the estimates a decision will be made to
either have the system removed or remain a jurisdictional pipeline operator.

An inspection of the Knotty Pine gas system will be scheduled in CY 2011. This inspection will
be cancelled on notification from Knotty Pine and verification from Avista that the master meter
system has been eliminated.

Docket PG-101403 will be closed as of December 8, 2010.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please refer to Docket PG-101403 in all
correspondence. If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Patti
Johnson at (360) 870-4915 or (360) 664-1266.

Sincerely,

Vs

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Robert Milliron




